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An unusual year to say the least. We had 2 Chairmen to bide us 
over the lockdowns- Graham staying on as Chair until end of 
December and then Peter from January onwards. 
 
We managed to keep in touch by some Zooms and when allowed 
we arranged Groups of 6 outside at the Red Lion and latterly also at 
the Surrey Oaks - which enabled a number of us to meet up and 
socialise. We even managed a few speaker meetings via Zoom, 
which were well attended, especially Matthew Simms talking about 
Offshore Windfarms. 
 
In addition there were various walks arranged around the locality 
and thanks to Robin, Peter, Alan and Graham for organising. 
 
Credit to National for being proactive in organising interesting Zoom 
events, and at the end of the year we had a fun Lockdown Quiz with 
Kirkham 41c to renew acquaintance with Mike Brown.  
 


